
 

From: Bobeck, Ann <Ann.Bobeck@fox.com>  

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 11:42 AM 

To: Kathleen Campbell <Kathleen.Campbell@fcc.gov>; Di Scipio, Joseph <Joe.Discipio@fox.com> 

Cc: Hamilton, Alastair <Alastair.Hamilton@fox.com> 

Subject: RE: Important C-Band Filing Follow-Up: Information Requested 

 

Kathleen – thank you for reaching out. 

 

E180699 – There was a clerical error with the underlying license application.  There are only two (2) 

antennas at the registered site.   

 

E191668 should be removed as it is KU-band only.  

 

Best, Ann 

 

 

 

Please Note New Mailing Address 

Working Remotely, Please Contact via Mobile Number 

 

ANN WEST BOBECK 

VICE PRESIDENT, FCC LEGAL & BUSINESS AFFAIRS 

(202) 824-6503 

Mobile Phone:  (202) 256-5988 

Fax:  (202) 824-6510 

ann.bobeck@fox.com 

 

101 Constitution Avenue, NW, Suite 200 West 

Washington, DC 20001 

 

 
 

 

 

From: Kathleen Campbell <Kathleen.Campbell@fcc.gov>  

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 11:15 AM 

To: Bobeck, Ann <Ann.Bobeck@fox.com>; Di Scipio, Joseph <Joe.Discipio@fox.com> 

Cc: Hamilton, Alastair <Alastair.Hamilton@fox.com> 

Subject: RE: Important C-Band Filing Follow-Up: Information Requested 

 

Upon a more careful review… it appears Call Sign E180699 is included at the top of the letter, but is not 

reflected in the corrections.  Perhaps that is the issue with my number one below? 

 



Kathleen Campbell 

 

From: Kathleen Campbell  

Sent: Monday, October 19, 2020 11:07 AM 

To: Bobeck, Ann <Ann.Bobeck@fox.com>; Tyronda Brown <Tyronda.Brown@fcc.gov>; Di Scipio, Joseph 

<Joe.Discipio@fox.com> 

Cc: Jim Schlichting <Jim.Schlichting@fcc.gov>; Kathryn OBrien <Kathryn.OBrien@fcc.gov>; Brandon 

Moss <Brandon.Moss@fcc.gov>; Carola Balbuena-Serrano <Carola.Balbuena-Serr@fcc.gov>; Hamilton, 

Alastair <Alastair.Hamilton@fox.com> 

Subject: RE: Important C-Band Filing Follow-Up: Information Requested 

 

Ms. Bobeck,  

 

I am making the changes to your authorization based on your filing.  I have two questions – 

 

(1) Call Sign E180700 is mentioned twice.  Is that a copy and paste error where the call sign needs to 

change?  Or is it an inadvertent duplication? 

 

(2) Call Sign E191668 – you indicate that Antenna ID 4.0 M is a Ku only.  I just want to be sure that it 

should be removed from the registration, since in the registration it is C-band.  We don’t accept Ku-band 

receive-only registrations, so I presume I should remove it here.  Just wanted to verify.  

 

Thank you, 

Kathleen Campbell 

 

 


